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Hello Everyone,  
 
The end of another busy week here at TBS!  
 
This week the Primary students had a visit from the 
police for a talk on Road Safety Awareness. Students 
were briefed on how to walk safely to and from 
school. In addition they were also told about the 
importance of seat belts and how to wear them 
correctly. Thank you to the Police Department for 
your time.  
 
We are always open to having visitors to contribute to 
the learning experiences of our students. In the 
calendar already we have sessions planned by Lorna 
(Conservation), Hayley (School Nurse), Paul (Social 
Worker) and the Police. Thank you all in advance for 
your ongoing support to the school.  
 
Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week here at 
school, there will be a number of activities taking 
place to support this important issue, more to follow 
in next week’s edition.  
 
TBS School Library 
Our School Library is growing and we have some 
fantastic books to suit all ages available for borrowing. 
Can I please ask that you check at home for any 
outstanding library books your child/ren may have 
and return them as soon as possible. 
 

 
 
Thank you to Miss Wilson who kindly donated some 
new books to our library this week.  
 

Thank you 
From all of us here at TBS a big thank 
you to Ms Ursula Harris who has 
kindly volunteered her time 
supporting in the Primary Sector this 
past month. Enjoy the rest of your 
holiday! 

 
That’s it for now.  
 
Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 

Landcrab Tours coming soon - don’t forget to book a 
space! 
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Welcome to the Year 3/4 pages of the newsletter. 

What have we been learning so far this term? 

Currently, we are studying The Maya in our Humanities Topic, Animals and their Habitats in Science, Non Fiction and 

Diary writing in Literacy, The Bible in RE and Multiplication and Division in Numeracy. 

The photos below celebrate some of the good learning that is happening in our class. 

 

PSHE 

As it is Mental Health week from February 7th, we have also been looking at how to Think Positive! We have come up 

with lots of ways to make ourselves feel happier when we are feeling a bit down, upset or even frustrated. We 

illustrated these on our wall display, which is outside Mrs Maggott’s office. We have learned that everyone is 

connected – like a spider’s web. 

 

 

 

Literacy (& Computing) 

Numeracy 
We all worked with sets of dominoes to 
improve our times table skills. These two 
students asked if they could complete a 
challenge using three different sets of 
dominoes, making a total of 72. They 
managed to use most of them. There was a 
lot of thinking required to use this many 
dominoes in one game. 
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These are diaries written by the students. We looked at a scene and imagined that we were in it. We had to write it 

out showing that we could write in the first person, in past tense, show our feelings and refer to time. As part of our 

Word Processing in ICT we have just begun to type them out, before we add different features. These are our first 

drafts. 

Humanities, Literacy & Science 

We have linked our study of information texts with both our Humanities topic and our Science. Here are some 

examples of information pages: 

 
We hope you enjoyed looking at our work. 


